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CIRCULAR No. 26 of 2024     `                         June 5, 2024 
 

 

 

Tea Sale Arrangements - Sale No 25 

Tuesday 25th/ Wednesday 26th June 2024 

 
 
The Catalogue Closure of Sale Number 25 scheduled to be held on 25th and 26th June 2024, 

is due on 6th June 2024. 

At the request of the Producers, and in consultation with the Chairman CBA, the Chairman 

CTTA has decided to extend the closing of catalogues to Friday, 07th June till 6 p.m., 

considering the inclement weather condition and related issues. 

It is important to note the closing date and time indicated above, as the Brokers need to 

work on post-delivery activities and seek the cooperation of all to meet the closing time. 
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